
THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I
FRIDAY 25 SEPTEMBER

2020

YEAR 6 INTERVIEW WITH ANGE FROM MERCY INTERNATIONAL
This term, Year 6 are completing a unit focused on South East Asia called ‘Who Are Our
Neighbours?’

This unit has enabled us to investigate different organisations that are currently running in South
East Asia that provide aid for the surrounding community. We were lucky enough to interview with
Ange via Zoom, who works for Mercy International.

She is currently working in Thailand giving aid to young children by providing them with health
care, education and a safe place to call home.  It was fantastic to meet with Ange and hear about
her work first hand.

Year 6 are now working on creating their own ‘mock’ organisation that provides aid to a country
within South East Asia.

Mrs Lianne Brown
Assistant Stage 3 Coordinator - Year 6B 
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